
All good things come to an end… 

Great meeting 
 
   70 registrants 
 
   Analyses becoming more and more sophisticated (elegant) 
 
   Further progress on technical issues 
 
   Good (scientific) discussions 



Great help from  
 
  Cécile Jacob (finances) 
  Sophie Lieunard (webpages and photo) 
  Myriam Froger (registration) 

Thanks to  
 
  Yannis Karyotakis and Max Chefdeville for hosting the meeting 
 
 

Thanks to everyone for coming and contributing 



See you all at Argonne in March 2014 



Have a safe trip home 


